
Supry, Fred L. 

To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Amos: 

adjusterr@aol.com 
Return of rifle S6220069 

Per your request, I have taken your firearm to our Arms. Service Division to be returned to you "as received." Our offer to 
repair the rifle as outlined in my letter of March 26, 2002 will remain open. Once you've reviewed the rifle, and if you decide 
that you would like to take advantage of our no charge repair offer, please return the rifle to my attention. 

As I mentioned on the phone this morning, I took photographs to document my findings. I sincerely hope that your 
investigation determines when the trigger was adjusted, and that you take advantage of our offer. 

Fred Supry 
Consumer Affairs Specialist 
AFTE Technical Advisor 
Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Office: 315-895-3606 
Fax: 315-895-3661 

fred. su pry@rem ington. com 
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